
 

 

 

 

 

(Internal) 
          July 2024  
 
   
 
Dear Student, 
 
We just wanted to remind you about some important dates for students who have applied 
to attend our Sixth Form in September 2024. 

 

• Thursday 22nd August 2024 – GCSE Results Day  
You must pick up your results (a letter will be sent by Mr Forbes regarding timings).  
You must then see a member of the Sixth Form team to finalise your programme of 
study for September 2024. 
 

• Thursday 5th September 2024 – Enrolment Day: 8.30am - 12.00pm (Study 
Room, Sixth Form Block) 

You must register in the Study Room - entrance at the Sixth Form Gate, 

Aston Manor Academy, Phillips Street, Birmingham, B6 4PZ between 8.30am 

– 12.00pm so that we can finalise your timetable.  Please arrive smartly dressed 

as you will be having your photographs taken for your school ID badge. 
 

• Friday 6th September 2024 – Start of New Term 
Lessons will commence on this day with an assembly at 8.40am.  Students must 
arrive equipped with a fully charged laptop as this will be serviced by the IT Team 
for access to the school’s network. 
 

We also enclose: 
 

1. AMA Sixth Form Dress Code 
 

2. Laptop – Information regarding leasing a laptop with Freedom Tech who will also 
be available on GCSE results day at Aston manor Academy for those who are 
interested in signing up. 

    

Important:  
 

• Bursary - If you have completed a Bursary Application, please ensure that you have 
also provided us with your evidence as this cannot be processed without it.  If you 
have not yet given us your evidence, you must bring this in on the GCSE results day, 
Thursday 22nd August 2024.   
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• Medical Information 

 Students on any medication must ensure that it is brought into school on the 

 start date (Friday 6th September 2024) and speak to a member of the Sixth 

 Form. 

We look forward to seeing you all on the above dates and if you need to clarify anything, 
please do not hesitate to contact us on the main school number. 

 
 
 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr D Preston 
Assistant Head Teacher Sixth Form 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs H Kaur 
Head of Year 12 and Year 13 
 


